
Emory University 

Atlanta, Georgia 30322 

Department of Chemistry 

September 25, 1969 

Dear President Atwood: 

I was considerably encouraged by 

your position on admission standards and 

the purpose of Emory University, as stated at 

today’s luncheon discussion. I am not willing 

to take a cut in pay to promote mediocrity. 

I would suggest that we cannot be all 

things to all people; perhaps the public 

schools can afford to undertake these 

special programs. 

The one shining reason for schools 

such as Emory is excellence. 

C G Trowbridge 


